
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of the College’s Careers program, Year 10 students have already been provided information and 
engaged in activities designed to look at career options and subject pathways for their senior education. 
Students have received a copy of the Senior Subject Guide 2024, which is available on the Emmaus 
College website under Curriculum>Subject Selection.  
 
As a parent/carer you play an important role in helping your child make educational choices and career 
decisions, and so we encourage you to read through this Subject Selection Guide with your student. On 
Wednesday, 2 August, Heads of Faculty will be available to answer any questions you may have regarding 
subjects for 2024. Representatives from tertiary institutions, certificate courses, apprenticeship 
companies and other pathway options will also be available. This ‘drop in’ event will be held in the 
Yaamba Rd Hall, 4.30 pm – 6:00 pm.  
 
Senior Enrolment Interviews 
Re-enrolment interviews are compulsory for all students intending to return to Emmaus College in 2024.  
The interviews take place after school from 3:15 pm – 6:00 pm during Week 9 of this term (Monday, 4 
September to Friday, 8 September). Year 10 students and their parents/carers will be required to book an 
interview via SOBs online; details and a link will be provided closer to the date.   
 
 
Subject Selection 
Students will receive a link via email which will provide access to online subject selection. Online subject 
selection will open from Thursday, 3 August, and printed receipts and a signed Subject Reflection Form, 
listing the subjects chosen, are due into the Main Street office by Monday, 14 August. Please do not 
hesitate to make an appointment with the Workplace Learning and Careers Co-ordinator, Ms Narelle 
Sommerfeld, if you need to discuss career options. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Philippa Rea 

Acting Assistant Principal - Curriculum 

 
 


